THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA
CHAPEL HMILL

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

Nov. 1, 1960
Dear FProfessor Ferrater,

I've just written to Francis Brown of the
N.Y. Times Book Review, and I hope thet

my letter does some good. It seems lncredlble
to me thet they would not carry & review

of your book. rYerhaps the letter will hzsten
the process.
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I'm looking forward to our coming visit to
Bryn Mawr. I'm planning & lecture which

would lest about fifty minutes or so. Do

you think this is sultable? Don't hesitate

to lete me know if you think a shorter

(or a longer) peper 1s in order. I'm aessuming
alep that my audlence vwlll consist of
undergraduates primarily, with philosorher
mejore 1n a distinct minority. Again, let

me know 1f my guess 1s correct,

With best wlshes, Mﬂd‘m&

F.8. I vwonder if you might help me with
something. About three years agpop & Spanish
Jaurnal,%publlahud at Barcelona) CONVIVIUM
accepted an article of mine for publicatlon.
They planned to translate it into Spanish

end to pubtlish it wlthin & falrly short tlme.
After twp and one haelf yeers I wrote to them
asking about their plens (e very friendly
letter, by the way) for bringing out the
article. I heve hsd no ansver. Do you know
anyone on the editorial boerd? If ss, I would
be indebted to you for any suggestion about
procedure at this polnt.
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